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Question: 
Ms Leon: Ms Cross has an update on the appointment question that was asked.  
Ms Cross: I am just confirming that Minister Macklin did write to the Prime Minister 
about the appointment on 29 January, and it was agreed through an exchange of 
correspondence. We will get back to you on the other matters that you raised.  
Senator RYAN: Would you also take on notice: did that exchange of correspondence 
in any way deal with what I understand is the term limit upon an appointment of the 
CEO of this organisation?  
Ms Cross: We will check that for you and get back to you. 
Answer:  
The exchange of correspondence did not refer to the term limit of appointments of 
Acting CEO’s to the Indigenous Land Council. 


